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- Submitted Via Email- 

 
From: Charles Hoffman [charleshoffmanlv@earthlink.net] 
To: Sara Hassert 
Subject: STOP the RIGHT turn - from Charles Hoffman 
Sent: Wed 12/21/2005 6:59 PM 
 
The argument that changing flight paths will result in fewer delays at the airport is 
asinine. So what if people have to wait a few minutes to depart or arrive, does that 
justify disrupting the lives of thousands of taxpaying citizens of Las Vegas? Ruining our 
way of life to satisfy a group of bureaucrats is out of the question. How many of the 
FAA employees live under a flight path? I'll bet it would be a different story if planes 
were flying over their neighborhoods.  
 
The only sensible solution to the problem is to build a new airport at an area away from 
the city. I know it would be a major expense and a huge undertaking, but it is the only 
solution. McCarron is too small to handle Jumbo Jets and a new airport would allow for 
larger planes and fewer flights. Please fight this proposal! 
 
Charles Hoffman 
 
Charles Hoffman 
2600 S. Town Center Drive, Apt. 2137 
Las Vegas, NV 89135 
 
charleshoffmanlv@earthlink.net 
N/A 
N/A 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


